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As much as it is generous to help others in difficult times, it is not appropriate to keep 

allowing those who choose to be homeless and not live by society's rules to continue 

to desecrate neighborhoods.  It penalizes hard working people who understand that 

life has responsibilities and consequences.   

I strongly oppose this.  

If you continue to enable people to choose the easier path, they will do so.  I'm all for 

helping people who TRULY want to get off the streets, but sadly, too often that is not 

the case. 


